
 

Year 6 

Another industrious week in year 6.  6B have been working 
hard on their ancient Greece assembly which was today.  Thank 
you to all the parents who came along to support them - they 
were great.   
 
In literacy we have been studying science-fiction.  We have 
watched videos, developed plots through drama and written 
setting descriptions.  The children's work has been great and 
they have been really engaged.  
  
Well done to our year 6 athletes who took part in a competition 
on Wednesday - they represented the school particularly well 
and we look forward to getting the results of how we did.  
Watch this space. 
 
You should have now received a letter regarding our trip to The 
British Museum on Friday 12th December.  Please remember to 
return the permission slip promptly.  Anyone who is willing to 
come along to support us with the trip, please let us know on 
the reply slip as without volunteers the trip will not go ahead.   
Finally, please note that we cannot accept cash payment for 
trips anymore - please pay on ParentPay as instructed on the 
letter. 

  

  

  

  
  

  

  

  

  

  
  


